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Re Plasrefine Moss Vale: 

The Dept of Planning and Environment has approved thousands of homes to be erected in Moss Vale. This will 
pull on all utilities when this development comes to fruition e.g. electricity, gas and water. 

No doubt, the plasrefine in Moss Vale will erode the current water supply and pollute it. Is the Commission 
prepared to ship water into this community knowing fullwell the Plasrefine will deplete/pollute the existing 
water supply? The current erection of the Plasrefine together with the influx of thousands of residents into 
Moss Vale do not coincide. 

Is the Commission aware of the high possibility of cancer clusters occurring from the emissions which will result 
in a class action. The Plasrefine was earmarked for Bungonia which has a very small population (469 people) 
compared with Moss Vale (The population estimate for Moss Vale as of the 30th June 2023 is 9,497. Since the 
previous year, the population has grown by 0.88%. Population growth in Wingecarribee Shire was 0.59%). This 
was overturned due to the community/public of Bungonia rejected the proposed development. Yet the existing 
Government has approved this development for a highly populated area being Moss Vale. 
 

 




